
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 26, 2007 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: NATHAN HAMBURGER, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: REJECTION OF CLAIM FOR DAMAGES – BENEDICT DESIMONE 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On August 10, 2007 the City of Agoura Hills received an Application to File a Late Claim from 
Mr. Benedict DeSimone.  The application was referred to Carl Warren & Company, the City’s 
insurance adjusters, for review and investigation.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Carl Warren & Company is recommending the City Council deny the Application to File a Late 
Claim from Mr. Benedict DeSimone. 
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